
On May 17, 2016 at approximately 0440 hours, the above pictured 
suspects burglarized Super H-Mart located at 10780 Fairfax 
Boulevard, Fairfax, VA. The suspects pried open the rear door with 
the pry bar pictured in one of the suspect’s hands. The suspects stole 
multiple items and left the premise prior to law enforcement arrival. 

Media Contact:  Sergeant Natalie Hinesley, Public Information Office 
(703) 273-2889 or police.information@fairfaxva.gov 

 

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY INFORMATION CONCERNING THIS CASE (2016-8313), PLEASE CONTACT  
DETECTIVE RONNIE LEWIS AT 703-268-8288. 

CITY OF FAIRFAX POLICE DEPARTMENT 

CITY OF FAIRFAX POLICE DEPT. | 3730 OLD LEE HWY. | FAIRFAX, VA  22030 | 703-385-7924 
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